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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 

 
***PUBLIC MEETING*** 

***NOTICE OF CANCELLATION*** 
 

New Jersey Drug Utilization Review Board (NJ DURB) 
2020 2nd Quarter Meeting 

 
TAKE NOTICE that the Department of Human Services, Division of Medical 

Assistance and Health Services (DMAHS) previously announced a series of public meetings 
of the New Jersey Drug Utilization Review Board (NJ DURB), and invited the public to 
participate.   
 

TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that due to the current emergency situation regarding 
COVID-19 and the aggressive social distancing measures put into place to mitigate further 
spread of COVID-19 the April 22, 2020 meeting of the NJ DURB has been canceled.  The 
new date for the meeting will be announced as soon as possible once it is determined safe 
to hold the meeting. 
 
Please contact (609) 588-2739 if you have any questions. 


